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Press Release – Maintenance at the Verdine Water Plant   

 

Today, Tuesday, November 21st, 2023, the Verdine Water Plant will be conducting a 

routine maintenance project starting at 10:00PM. The residents in the affected areas of 

Northern City limits, South to Arena Road, West to Kim Street, and East to Beglis 

Parkway may experience low water pressure during this time. 

 

Thank you for your patience during this matter. 

 

 


